
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 2, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.F. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Riley Upper Elementary School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation by the Riley Upper Elementary PTA, totaling $14,600, to Riley Upper 
Elementary School.  

 

 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of $14,600 from the PTA funded events such as PBIS activities, Battle of the 
Books, March is Reading Month activities, Service Squad and the Sixth Grade 
Celebration. The funds have also been used to purchase 38 Samsung tablets with 
protective covers for classroom use; electric pencil sharpeners; and calculators.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 


